
 
Response to Johns opening remarks for todays meeting. 
 
Pickleball not have a climate controlled building just for their club. Pickleball players were offered 12-14 courts 
at Lakeview also getting courts at Mountain View.  The club president and vice president at the time were 
completely satisfied with this plan.  Karen McAdams has been pushing this and was instrumental in stopping 
the construction of the Mountain View project.  It is a conflict of interest and Karen as a board member is not 
suppose to push her personal agenda (pickleball) no exceptions.  
 
The multi-purpose auditorium will benefit several clubs and the community more. Adult basketball, volleyball 
and pickleball can all utilize the space besides the dancers and one club will not get it all. The original plan 
included fitness area, storage area, moveable curtain between courts for volleyball, basketball ( pickleball 
could be added). If you want the WOW factor this is where you will be get it and not pickleball.  All around the 
valley you just have to look on the internet and find adult volleyball, basketball and pickleball being played. 
Our dance clubs have been asking for usable flat space. I have said several times that the spaces that we have 
to move to do not work.  We had to move during the floor refinishing at Sundial and only 60 dancers went to 
Mountain View to dance because of the floor,  if  all our members attended it would not have been enough 
room for all the different styles of dancing that we need space for.   We are not so self-serving that we expect 
usable flat space with wood floor just to accommodate dance clubs.  I have attached pictures as examples. 
 
 
 
 
 


